Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
Region XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM September 24, 2020
No.447, s.2020

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION ON THE MONITORING OF THE IMPLEMENTATION OF
SCHOOL-BASED FEEDING PROGRAM AND OK SA DEPED PROGRAMS
IN TIME OF PANDEMIC

To: Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary Schools Administrators
Health and Nutrition Personnel
All Others Concerned

1. In reference to an Unnumbered Memorandum dated September 17, 2020 from Evelyn R.
Fetalvero, CESO |V, Assistant Regional Director, Officer-In-Charge, Office of the Regional
Director entitled Additional Information on Monitoring the Implementation of School-Based
Feeding Program and OK sa DepED Programs in Time of Pandemic, the field is hereby
informed that the new monitoring schedule of the Region Xl - Education Support Service
Division assigned team is on September 18 - October 15, 2020 instead of September 16 -
October 9, 2020.

2. The ESSD Team will visit five (5) schools randomly and the program coordinator will be
informed of the specific date for each Division through text and group chat.

3. In line with this, the Division Health Personnel are advised to give technical assistance
particularly on the drop-off point schools and the storage room for milk products in all SBFP
recipient schools on September 30 — October 2, 2020 in preparation for the start of feeding.

4. This office reiterates that all monitors and participating schools shall observe the minimum
health standards and safety protocol at all times, like wearing of face masks, face shields,
physical distancing of 1-2 meters, hand wash with soap and water, sanitize with 70% alcohol
and foot bath.

5. Traveling expenses shall be charged against 2019 GAA — SBFP Funds subject to the usual
auditing and accounting rules and regulations.

6. Forinformation and compliance.
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Republic of the iBbilipm‘nes
Department of Education

DAVAO REGION

Office of the Regional Director

MEMORANDUM
To All Schools Division Superintendents
Subject: ADDITIONAL INFORMATION ON MONITORING THE

IMPLEMENTATION OF SCHOOL-BASED FEEDING
PROGRAM AND OK SA DEPED PROGRAMS IN
TIME OF PANDEMIC

Date September 17, 2020

This is in relation to the Memorandum on Monitoring on the Implementation of School-
Based Feeding and OK (Oplan Kalusugan) sa DepEd Program in time of pandemic dated
September 9, 2020. The scheduled dates for monitoring by the Education Support Service
Division (ESSD) assigned team will be moved to September 18- October 15, 2020 instead of
September 16- October 2, 2020. The program coordinator of each Division will be informed
for the specific date for each Division through text and group chat.

In line with this, the ESSD team will visit 5 schools randomly in each Division. This
Office reiterates that all monitors and concerned participating schools shall observe the
minimum health standard and safety protocol at all times.

Travelling expenses of monitors and drivers shall be charged against 2019 GAA- SBFP
funds subject to the usual auditing and accounting rules and regulations.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

EVELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO 1V

Assistant Regional Director
Officer In-Charge
Office of the Regional Director
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N, Address: F. Torres St., Davao City (8000) 0o9da -4773
12! Telephone Nos.: (082) 291-1665; (082) 221-6147




